
Fri, Jul 19, 2002 3:17 PM 

From: Brendan DeMelle e brendan@ewg.org> 
To: Heather White <hwhite@ewg.org> 
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2002 4:34 PM 
Subject: Re: FOIA Extension for EPA 

Importance: High 
X-Priority: 1 (High) 
From: Porter.Trina@epamail.epa.gov 
To: Brendan@ewg.org 
Subject: FOIA Extension for EPA 
Date: Fri, 3 May 2002 07:18:22 -0700 

Dear Brendan, 

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of 5/3/02, in which I 
requested a time extension to respond to your FOIA Request Number 
HQ-RIN-015332-02 concerning specific documentation on Anniston, Alabama. 
Thank you for the additional 10 day extension which will extend our 
response time an additional 10 working days from the date of this 
request. Our due date is now 5/17/02. 
to fully comply within that timeframe. 
needed, I will notify you immediately. 

It is hoped that we will be able 
However, if additional t h e  is 

Thank you for your granting of o m  time extension request. 

Trina M. Porter 
EPA OA FOIA Coordinator 

_ - _ - _ _ _ - _ _ _ -  
Brendan DeMelle 
Analyst 
Environmental Working Group 
1718 Connecticut Avenue NW Suite 600 
Washington, Dc 20009 
Phone: 202-667-6982 
Fax : 2 02 -2 32 -2 5 92 
www . ewg . org 
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